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Xavier has been a leader nationally in placing African-American students into medical school, and the 
University continues to do well as evidenced by the fact that 59 Xavier students have reported being 
accepted into medical, dental, and other types of health professions schools and related programs for 
entry in 2023.  Congratulations to the following students who have reported acceptances to the Premedical 
Office

Office



• Samaria Elder (Westfield High, Houston, TX) has been accepted into Lincoln Memorial 
University-DeBusk College of Osteopathic Medicine. 

• Kash’mir K. Foley (Riverside Academy, La Place, LA) has been accepted into Marian 
University College of Osteopathic Medicine (M.S. Biomedical Sciences) and Touro College 
of Osteopathic Medicine (M.S. Interdisciplinary Studies). 

• Bridgette B. Ford (Harrison High, Farmington Hills, MI) has been accepted into Howard 
University College of Dentistry. 

• Doyle D. Ford (North Farmington High, Farmington Hills, MI) has been accepted into 
Michigan State University College of Human Medicine. 

• Jerry L. Gibson III (Alexandria Senior High, Alexandria, LA) has been accepted 
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